
 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the 
contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

 
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 05 of 2025 
 
 
 

 
 
Mariners are hereby advised that: 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that, on 29th and 30th of July, 2025 ( Tuesday and Wednesday ), both 
swing bridges within the port will be out of commission due to essential maintenance being 
carried out, on both bridges, between the hours of 08:00 and 17:00 on both days. 
 
Vessels will not be able to manoeuvre through the dock, to or from sea, during the above 
period. 
 
However, vessels of a suitable air draft, which can safely navigate under the bridges while 
closed, will still be allowed access to, and egress from, the port unhindered. 
 
The Port of Fleetwood apologises for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ABP Fleetwood Tel 01253 879060     23rd March 2025 
Port Office        Richard Webb 
Fleetwood FY7 6PP       Harbour Master 
 


